
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

On Wednesday 22nd January 2020, we would like to invite you to attend a Reading Workshop for 

parents and carers. We are committed to working alongside you as partners in your child’s education 

and believe this workshop will be highly beneficial. 

 
During the meeting we will discuss: 

 The importance of reading 
 How we support your children with reading at school  
 The importance of vocabulary 
 How you can support your child’s reading at home 

 
There will also be plenty of opportunities for questions and discussions with your child’s class teacher.  

 
The workshop will begin at 3:30pm and will be held in your child’s classroom, led by their class teacher. 

Similar presentations will take place in each classroom at this time.  

 

If you have more than one child in the school, it is recommended that you attend the workshop in your 

youngest child’s classroom. Teachers will then be available at 4pm, should you wish to pop in to 

another classroom and ask any further questions. 

  

Unfortunately, we are unable to provide additional childcare during these workshops. However, a 

selection of books and simple activities will be accessible in each classroom. Please avoid passing 

through the school hall as our judo club will be running for the duration of the workshops. 

 

If you are unable to attend the meeting but would like further information, please do not hesitate to 

get in touch.  

 
We look forward to seeing you there.  

 

Best wishes,  

 

Rebecca Holcroft 

English Lead 

 
 

 

 


